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Pierside Snacks 

Opening hours over the bank holiday weekend are Saturday and Sunday 9.30am to 3pm, 
and Bank Holiday Monday 9.30am - 2pm 

All weather dependent of course, so this newsletter will be updated and sent again if we 
have to cancel - it's wind dependent as well as other weather. 

 
 

So far, 80 people have come forward to be plank sponsors. That number is increasing every 
day! 
We will reserve planks for existing shareholders till the end of August. 

The first plank plaques will be ordered next week, so if you want to be in the first wave of 
plank plaques installed on the pier, please order and pay by 1st September.  We take 
cheques, BACS transfers or you can pay by cash or debit card at Pierside Snacks. 



Calling Mr Taylor? 

A gentleman called at our registered office and asked for a phoneback, gave his name as Mr 
Taylor. 

Without breaching data protection rules, I can tell you that we have quite a few investors 
called Mr Taylor, and without a first name, not sure who to call.  So please can Mr Taylor 
email or phone 01473 780052 to have a chat.  We think he wanted to buy additional 
community shares, there will be forms at Pierside Snacks, and other forms are available to 
pick up there too, such as a new investor form, or email shotleypier@gmail.com 
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